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28 December 2022 
 

 

Extraordinary announcement 
 

 

Special Employee Partial Ownership Plan Organization No. I. of OTP Employees. (OTP I. 

KMRP) in compliance with its obligations pursuant to Section 55 of the Act No. CXX of 2001 

on capital markets, hereby announces that: 

 

Based on Government Decree 273/2022. (VII. 29.) on the  application of Act XLIV of 1992 on 

the Employee Partial Ownership Plan during a state of emergency, on 28th December 2022 

OTP Bank Plc. granted a one-time, nonrefundable support to OTP I. KMRP in the amount of 

HUF 2.500.000.000 (two billion five hundred million) (Support) for covering the financing 

and operating costs and expenses. 
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